The North Plainfield Library is looking for some Friends!

The Friends of the North Plainfield Library is an organization whose purpose is to:

· To make the public aware of library resources and services

· To support and improve library resources and services

· To acknowledge library staff and volunteers for their service

· To raise money for the library to meet the above goals

A “Meet and Greet” meeting will be held on 

Friday October 22nd at 7pm in the library. 

Come and learn how you can be involved. 

Refreshments will be served.

